FAIRHOPE ALABAMA

Quail Creek Golf Course

Weather Alert !

Due to the predicted below freezing weather this Saturday, Sunday and Monday;

it is estimated that on Saturday the course will open at 11am and Sunday and Monday we
are expected to open the course at noon.

The Pro Shop and Snack Bar will be open for sales and to answer your calls.

We apologize for the inconvenience, but hopefully it will warm up soon.



